20th September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 7 Theatre Trip: The Bolds at the Unicorn Theatre 
WSF: Wednesday 8th December 
 
It is our ambition at WSFG to give every student the opportunity to experience live theatre; to this end, we have organised a trip to the Unicorn Theatre to see The Bolds. 
 
· Students in tutor groups W, S and F will be going on Wednesday 8th December at 11am. 
· We will travel by tube to London Bridge; the theatre is a short walk from the station.  
· We will be meeting at 8.45am in order to register students and organise travelling groups and will return to school before 3.30pm, when students will be dismissed as normal. 
· In order to cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a contribution of £7.50 per child. This is voluntary, but we are unlikely to be able to run the trip without parental contributions. We would like all student to participate in this visit, so should you require financial support, please email me via  info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 
· There is no need for students to bring their Zip cards on the day, but they will need to bring a packed lunch.  
· If your child is entitled to free school meals, they will be able to collect a cold lunch from the canteen before we leave.  
 
For the purposes of safe travel, students will be organised into smaller groups to be directly supervised by an accompanying member of staff.  Students will be thoroughly briefed before the trip about health and safety procedures, including Covid safety measures.  Students will be issued with the school mobile phone number as a precaution.  
 
Students will be representing the school, so will be expected to wear full uniform and will not be allowed to use mobile phones during the trip in line with our school rules, although they are permitted to bring their phones for use in case of emergency only. 
 
I would be grateful if you would complete the online consent form and submit payment via your sQuid account at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ms E Cornford 
Head of Performing Arts 
 
 

